
 Dates for your diary 

 

6.10 P1 and P7 Buddy Afternoon 

7.10  Book Fayre collected 

10.10 Flu immunisation in dining room 

11.10 Health and Safety audit 

14.10 School closes for October break 

          P7 organising Bring and Buy Sale 

24.10 Return to school 

         Oral health nurse in to visit all ASN classes 

26.10 Return date for art work for Xmas4schools 

27.10 RRS reaccreditation and assessment day 

         Halloween Disco   P1-P4-  6.00-7.15pm 

                                     P5-P7-  7.30-8.45pm 

28.10 Xmas4schools art work collected 

2.11 Pantomime in school hall 1.30-3pm Sleeping Beauty 

7.11 P1 and P7 Buddy Afternoon 

       Parent Council meeting in staffroom at 7pm 

9.11 P7 ASN trip to Largs 

14.11 Inset Day– children do not attend 

15.11 Book week Scotland 

         Catch up Flu immunisation day 

17.11 Parents’ Night 

18.11 Children in Need Day– dress down day for children 
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Welcome to our September Newsletter. 
 
Our two JRSO, Lucas and Georgia, learned lots of good 
safety ideas to help all children be safe as the evenings 
become darker. They presented at an assembly to share 
what they had learned. 
 
Our RRS Committee have been busy planning for our  
reaccreditation at Gold level and presented to our  
Primary 1 Parents/Carers at our Open Afternoon. 
The team had lots of ideas of how to encourage all  
children to think about how the UNCR Charter of Rights 
affects their daily lives. 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Pupil Leadership 
team is now confirmed. All Primary 7 pupils who were in-
terested made fabulous speeches to their own house and 
then each house voted for a Captain and a Vice Captain. 
The speeches were very engaging and passionate– well 
done to all who tried out for a place.  
 
Arran– (Red) 
 
Captain– Alfie Reid 
Vice Captain– Georgia Ross 
 
Iona- (Blue) 
 
Captain– Carlin Murray 
Vice Captains– Chloe McDonald and Leo Wallace 
 
Seil- (Green) 
 
Captain– Olivia Corrigan 
Vice Captain– Aston McAvoy 
 
Skye- (Yellow) 
 
Captain– Summer MacKinnon 
Vice Captains– Sloan Irvine and Gabriel Foley 

Our Pupil Council met for the first time this session and 
have made a plan of activities and events which they are 
leading. Their first focus will be organising activities for 
Children in Need. 

Rooms 8 and 9 enjoyed a visit to St John’s Church where 
they met with Joanne. They learned about different  

features of a church and enjoyed seeing the big  screen 
and talking to staff back in school via the video link. 

Tempest Photography were in school and took  

photographs of our children looking very smart in their  

uniforms. Proofs have been sent home and orders have 
been sent away. 

It was lovely to be able to welcome so many visitors to our 
school during our Open Afternoon. Thank you for support-
ing us and completing feedback for our Rights Respecting 
School reaccreditation. 

Maths week Scotland took place in September. Miss  

Lelland set up our gym hall with lots of different maths 
activities which the children enjoyed trying out during 
their PE times. 

 

The Scholastic Book Fayre was in school at the end of the 
month. Thank you to parents and grandparents for joining 
us on Tuesday and Thursday to read stories, look at books 
and enjoy our library. 

 


